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Mr. White’s Newsletter (continued)

December 17-21, 2012


I hope that you all had a nice and restful weekend!!! 
Reminders: 
Spring Break will be March 18th to 22nd – please relax and enjoy!!!

We will be having a science test on Tuesday (see their study guide). 

We will have our 4th grade Vision Screening (free of charge) on Friday, March 15th – please send those forms back ASAP. 

Our class won the 4th Grade “Penny War” so we will be having our PJ / Popcorn / Movie afternoon next Friday, March 15th – we will be watching Wreck It Ralph (please make sure your child wears appropriate PJ’s to school if they choose to wear PJ’s that day – also if you do not want your child to participate in that movie, please send me a note by Wednesday.) Thanks. 

Due to the Vision Screening and movie afternoon on Friday, we will have our DMR test on Thursday. Thanks. 

The second payment for the Montgomery fieldtrip is due by Thursday, March 14th (that payment is $17.00 for children and $19.67 for chaperones – total cost of this fieldtrip is $51.00 for children and $59.00 for chaperones). You can also still send in first payments. Thanks (
Please make sure your child is studying their word study words each week – it is just 10 words and the grades are starting to drop dramatically. Thanks. 

 Your child should have an AR book to read nightly. 
If you need to meet with me, you can call the office at 682-6500. You can also email me at jwhite @shelbyed.k12.al.us. My normal conference time is 10:30-11:00 daily. 
WORD STUDY WORDS

(word parts: in, out, up, down)
1. inside
2. outburst

3. inhabit

4. outgoing

5. downward

6. uproar

7. uphill

8. outbreak

9. downwind

10. informal

Weekly Homework:
Our children MUST know their multiplication facts for them to be successful in 4th grade math. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE be studying them nightly with your child so they can have a productive year in math (just focus on facts 0-9). They will review them regularly through a computer program called FASTTMATH here at school but they need to also review them at home every night. Thank you in advance for all of your help with this.

Monday- Study for your science test (see study guide). Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.

Tuesday- Science test. Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Wednesday- Study for your word study quiz, DMR Quiz, and language quiz. Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Thursday- Word Study Quiz, DMR Quiz, and Language Quiz. Study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Friday- Please try to study your facts for 60 minutes and try to read a good book over your break. Enjoy your Spring Break (((
Email: jwhite@shelbyed.k12.al.us
Study your multiplication facts nightly!!!
Please remember to ask your child for all notes, reminders, and newsletters each Monday!!!!
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